Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Food Bank

25th March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Great Barr Food Bank



Barr Beacon School www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk

We are very aware that many families are struggling with increased living costs. Two of our Duke of Edinburgh pupils are currently volunteering at our local Foodbank and have organised a food collection at Barr Beacon School as they were shocked by how low their supplies were.

To support the pupils in pursuit of their Duke of Edinburgh Award as they give back to the local community, we will host a collection. This is being organised through form groups; each form can contribute collectively.

The final date for collections is Friday 1st April 2022.

If you are able to, please support us by sending in any of the supplies listed in the link below with your child before the 1st April. All donations gratefully received. https://greatbarr.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

Yours sincerely

Ms L Draycott Headteacher



West Midlands









